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24th January 2024 

 

Dear Resident/Occupier, 

 

We need to let you know about some works which will be taking place on the B4224 

Fownhope. We will be carrying out works to implement traffic calming measures through the 

village, such as resurfacing, lining, and the installation of signage. We will also be carrying 

out works on the footways. 

 

The works will be taking place under a road closure, from Monday 12th February 2024 to (and 

including) Wednesday 21th February 2024.  

 

From Monday 12th to Sunday 18th February, the road will be closed between 8pm and 5pm 

each day and from Monday 19th to Wednesday 21st February, the road will be closed between 

9:30am and 3pm each day, to minimise the impact on school traffic. When the road closure is 

removed at the end of each day, two-way temporary traffic lights will be put in place to manage 

the flow of traffic during the evening and overnight. 

 

Access will be maintained for residents and businesses within the road closure, although there 

may be a delay whilst machinery and equipment is moved off the road to allow vehicles to get 

through the closure safely. There will be dedicated marshals on site to assist you with any 

queries about access. 

 

The fully signed diversion route will be via the B4224 / Dormington / A438 Trumpet / A4172 

Preston Cross / A449 / B4224 and vice versa. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you. At Balfour Beatty we work in 

partnership with Herefordshire Council to minimise the impact of our work and try to keep all 

disruption to a minimum - we appreciate your patience. 

 
The programme of work may change in certain circumstances, such as bad weather. This may 
happen at short notice and without further notification. All changes will be highlighted on the 
advance warning signs, which you’ll find onsite at the roadworks. For the most up to date 
information on roadworks across the county, please visit https://one.network. You can also 
follow us on Twitter via @HfdsStreets and Facebook via Herefordshire Highways. 
 

Instances of road worker abuse have increased significantly in recent years. We kindly ask 

that you please respect our workforce while they make improvements to Herefordshire’s 
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highways. Verbal or physical abuse towards our workforce or subcontractors will not be 

tolerated. 
 

If you have any questions about these works, please use the Contact Us form on the 

Herefordshire Council website. This can be found at 

https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/council/contact-us.  

Alternatively, call us on 01432 261800. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Project Team 
Project Team - Balfour Beatty Living Places 

Scan the QR code to find out 

more info about this work. 
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